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SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

LASTORP

The Space Center Rotary Club
meets on Mondays, 11:45 am.
at the Nassau Bay Hilton

Rotary International District 589

May 1; 1989

SPACE CENTER ROTARY EVENTS

Mon., May 1

*Noon at the Hilton. Chief Lee Brown
will present a program on the Houston
Police System.

Tues., May 2
*7:00 a.m. at the Hilton. Board of
Directors meeting.

*8:00 a.m. at the Hilton. Red Badge

meeting.

May 13, 1989
Our club will host the District Assembly
at South Shore Harbour Hotel.

May 19-21, 1989
Unlimited Hydroplane Boat Race on
Clear Lake.

May 21-25, 1989
Rotary International Annual Confer-
ence in Korea.

May 25, 1989
Space Center Golf Clut Outing ten-
tatively planned.

May 29, 1989

Memorial Day ““Golf for Youth’” Golf
Tournament at Clear Lake Golf Club
(see page 4 for additional information).

June 1, 1989
Reverse Draw Fun-D-Fest Dinner at
south Shore Harbour Hotel.

The Heights Rotary Club celebrated its 50th anniversary in April and was honored

by the attendance of Rotary International President Royce Abbey, who spoke at
the anniversary dinner. Several Space Center members attended the celebration
at the Westin Galleria. Pictured here are: center: Rotary International President
Royce Abbey and his wife; right front: Past District Governor Floyd Boze and his
wife Nancy; left front: Billy Weseman and Ann Nichols, wife of District Governor
nominee Sonny Nichols who is at left rear; next to Sonny is David Owen, followed
by John Watson and Bob Wren.

The following day, President Abbey and some 16 guests visited the Johnson
Space Center; Al Ligrani and Jack Lister arranged the VIP tour which included a
visit with NASA/JSC Director Aaron Cohen. Charles Hartman introduced Presi-
dent Abbey and his group to the Rotary National Award for Space Achievement
during the visit to the National Space Trophy.
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OUR $50
CONTRIBUTORS
FOR THE MONTH

Good people to do business with

JRACK ROLWE

FUNERAL HOME

332-1571
1600 E. MAIN LEAGUE CITY

TARIN AND COON

Real Estate Appraisers
911 Gemini
480-2777

Bay Area
Ottice Supply
& Printing

All Your Printing &
Oftice Neods in One Place '

JOE SKELLY » 4887421

CONSTRUCTION « REPAIR « MAINTENANCE
24 hour emergency service
Rotarian Bill Weseman. President 488-2244

- Fax machines
ﬁo - Camcorders

- Televisions
o\‘e{')o\o - Hi-Fi Equipment
©OsF - VCRs
- Copiers
Nintendo

2425 Bay Area Blvd. 486-3939

Space will be available
for your listing.
Thank these Rotarians
for this support.

SAVINGS OF AMERICA

A Division of Home Sawvings of America, £ A

991 Nasa Road 1 » Houston, Texas 77058

(713) 488-4673
SAVINGS]
S0 David V. Baldwin

FFAMERICA | Assistant Vice President
esidisiibien | Manager

Donna Goins, a resident of Free-
pont, Texas and a student at UH
Clear Lake, is the winner of our
$1,000.00 scholarship. She will
graduate in December 1989 with
a degree in accounting and has
a 3.7 grade point. She was intro-
duced by Bill Austin.

Al ‘
HILTON

Your Help Is Needed For A Major Fundraising Project

Donnie Johnson (left) urges our members to sell tickets forthe Reverse Draw Dinner
and Dance. Please see your team leader, pick up your tickets, and make your sales. Two of
the team leaders are Shirley Battey (center) and Bob Lindgren (right). Additional information
about the dinner and dance is on page 4.

President Elect John Watson (who presided at the April 24 meeting) presents new
member Jean Allen with her Rotary pin as Billy Smith looks on. Jean was
sponsored by Karen Birchenough.




A Gathering of “Elects™: At the recent Lone Star President-Elect Training Seminar (PETS), District 589
Governor-Elect Sonny Nichols (left} and Space Center President-Elect John Watson flank Rotary
International President-Elect Hugh Archer (center right) and Rotary International Director-Elect, Zones
5 and 11, H.A. (Jim) Rountree (center left). This unique photo opportunity followed a dinner address
to some 700 PETS attendees and spouses. John and Carolyn Watson visited Dallas to participate in
this annual training event held this year in the Dallas Marriott Quorum Hotel March 17-19.

Rotary's 3H Program involves people, as well as financial assistance. Recently, John Watson was
privileged to participate in the District 589 program which, in cooperation with District 411 in northern
Mexico, provides eye care to needy people. John flew an ophthalmological surgery teamto Chihuahua
City recently, and then assisted as needed. Pictured here, John and Walter Branson, Brazosport, help
with people waiting for screening examinations. Over 150 people were examined during the three-day
visit. Your eyeglass donations help support this Rotary Foundation program.

Bob Wren announced a little “surprise” for the famous stage star Terry Hesson. Mr. Hesson is
appearing locally in the Deer Park Little Theatre play “How the Other Half Loves.” Closing night is
Saturday, May 6. Bob suggests that as many members of our club as possible attend on closing night
and show our supportfor Mr. Hesson. This is a most rare opportunity to participate in an event thatwill
be the talk of the town for some time. Don't dare miss it.

OUR $50
CONTRIBUTORS
FOR THE MONTH

Good people to do business with

%f‘h reaPri rﬂin‘q In.

Printing, Blue Printing,
High Speed Copying
LonnieClement 488-4900

Space will be available
for your listing.
Thank these Rotarians
for this support.

PHI KAPPA DATA
RYDER COURT
LEAGUE CITY. TX 77573
(71:3) 334-3676

D Intemational Marketing

and Printing

SHIRLEY BATTEY

1210 Nasa Road One
Houston, Texas 77058

Off. 713/333-3613

ine_ Res. 713/333-2921
PROPERTIES

[B wis

Aerospace
Engineerin
an

Consulting
(713)338-2682

EAGLE

ST NATIONAL
BANKO! Clear Lake

Member FDIC

JIM HARGROVE
President

Space will be available
for your listing.
Thank these Rotarians
for this support.



ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Untimited Hydro Plant Boat Race on Clear Lake
will be held May 19-21. It is sponsored by Friend-
swood Development and Exxon. The Rotary emblem
will appear on the publicity materials, so Rotary should
receive a good deal. of favorable publicity from this
event. This event is expected to attract at least 100,000
people to the Clear Lake area. The Houston Rotary
has agreed to man this project. The Downtown Rotary
Club is requesting that our club, as well as other
Rotary clubs, the Jaycees, and the Boy Scouts provide
some of the 300 to 500 volunteers needed. All profits
will be divided among the clubs and groups partici-
pating. (This project is expected to produce between
$30,000 and $60,000 in profits for Rotary International
projects and for the other groups participating.)
Lonnie Clement has agreed to chair our club's efforts
and will follow up with additional information.

The Reverse Draw Fun-D-Fest Dinner will be held at
South Shore Harbour Hotel on June 1. The Buddy
Kirk Band will play.

Ron Hopping is still collecting old eyeglasses and
frames for the Eyeglasses for Mexico project. If you
wear glasses, Ron suggests that you keep one spare
pair for emergencies and that you put the other old
glasses and frames to good use by contributing them
to this project.

The editor of the Blastoff solicits your articles. If you
have information about the District Conference or the
District Assembly, if you have hosted an exchange stu-
dent, if you have details about the Reverse Draw
Dinner and Dance or the Unlimited Hydroplane Race
or if you can tell our members about any project
sporisored by our club, another Rotary club, or Rotary
International, please take a few minutes to write a
paragraph, two paragraphs or a page for the Blastoff.
Our members will be interested in what you have to
say.

Billy Smith has information about the District Assem-
bly, which will be held at the South Shore Harbour
Hotel on May 13. All inembers of our club are eligible
to attend. The event will include seminars oriented to
the areas of service within our clubs and will also
include lots of opportunities for fellowship for Rotari-
ans and their spouses, including a cruise around
Clear Lake on a luxurious Victorian-styled paddle-
wheel boat, the Colonel, and a special tour of NASA
for the spouses. The emphasis will be on District
Governor-Elect Sonny Nichols’ theme of Fun and
Fellowship in Rotary and Rotary International Presi-

being sold for $75 each to support the Bridgeport
project. The clocks include the Rotary logo and the
purchaser's name engraved in wood. One of these
clocks would be a beautiful addition to your den or
office. Bridgeport is an organization that is setting up
acomprehensive treatment program for youth. its goal
is to treat all aspects of each young person’s problem
and to put him or her back on track. If you have had
the misfortune of seeing a young person get into
trouble or if you have had the joy of seeing such a
young person recover and go on to become a produc-
tive adult, you know what great things Dr. Barnett and
the others involved with Bridgeport are doing and
what their work today will mean to these young people
and to our community and our state over the next ten,
twenty and thirty years. You can be a part of this work
by purchasing one of these clocks.

Bob Wren has set a goal and issued a challenge to
our club. The goal is for everyone in the club to be
a Paul Harris Fellow or a Paul Harris Sustaining Mem-
ber. The challenge is that Bob will put up $50.00 for
every club member who is not a Paul Harris Fellow or
Sustaining Member and who becomes a Paul Harris
Sustaining Member. This means that you can become
a Paul Harris Sustaining member for just $50. But you
had better hurry. ‘Offers like this don't last forever.

On May 29, 1989, the Space Center Rotary Club will
sponsor a Memorial Day “Golf for Youth” Golf
Tournament. The Tournament's m',ﬁn beneficiaries
will be organlzatlons supporting youth  programs and
junior golf. The tournament will be held at the Clear
Lake Golf Club and will be an individual play event
using the Calloway Handicap System. There wnl be an
8:30 a.m. shotgun start and the event is dpemto all
goffers. For information call the golf club at 3884)252
or call 488-8812.

If our club is going to host a youth exchange student
for the coming year. we must locate four families
within the Clear Creek School District who will serve
as host families. An eligible family does not necessar-
ily have to include a Rotarian and the family does not

necessarily have to-have.a teenager.at-home. f you .

would be interested in hosting an exchange student
or you know someone else who would be interested,
contact Dr. Kyle Sprecher or Alan Wylie immediately.
Time has almost run out for us to participate in this
event. ’

GOLF RESULTS
Results of the Space Center Club Golf Outing held 4-
20-89 at Bay Forest Golf Club are as follows:

4th low net * . Al Brady 70
Long drive Vince Lipovsky and Bill
Predmore

Closest to pin Dick Hart and Ted Back
The next outing is tentatively set for Thursday, May 25.
Plan on playing, relaxing, and bring a friend.

SPACE CENTER WOMEN OF ROTARY

Space Center Women of Rotary will meet for
luncheon May 18 at 11:30 am. at the Nassau Bay
Hilton. Wiebke Ernst, our German exchange student,
will be the speaker.

At the April luncheon Alan Wylie, Rotarian,
spoke briefly to the ladies in regard to considering
thoughtfully the possibility of housing a foreign ex-
change student for three months.

The new officers for 1989-1990 were elected at
the Aprit luncheon and will be installed at the June
luncheon. They are as follows:

President y. Anne Webb

Vice-President “Norma Maria
Secretary Cheng Hang
Treasurer Beverly Kyle:
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Why does this man look so excited? Earl Switt,
president and founder of Swift Energy spoke to
our club on April 24 and predicted that rising
demand for natural gas would be good news for
the Houston economy and his company during
thenext fewyears. Of course, Mr. Swift was smart
enough to prosper in the petroleum business
during the mid and late 1980'’s' that alone is good

dent-Elect Hugh Archer’s theme of Enjoy Rotary. ;f\tdl?:wn:ét g:g migo g reason to be excited.
Dr. Huey Barnett has announced that clocks are 3rd low net Dennis Dillon 67
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